
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Stop the Repeal of  
Parental Notice of Abortion! 

Illinois House Bill 1797 & Senate Bill 2190  
seek to dismantle current law requiring an 
adult family member be notified when a minor 
girl seeks an abortion.  
 
Our Illinois bishops have written a letter to 
Catholics across Illinois, urging them to 
contact their state lawmakers and tell them to 
vote “no” on HB 1797 and SB 2190. 

Read the letter and email or call 
your state lawmakers 

by visiting 

www.ilcatholic.org 



 


